BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of September 4, 1958

Three members were present: W, Bates
A. Staves
H. Cook, dJr.

Mr, Louis Smith from the State Planning Board was present,
Mr. Smith gave a very interesting talk on the funetions
of a town phanming board. He explained the subdivision
control law as it applies to small towns such as out,

He told us that planning boards often prepare maps of
towns., He told us that his department could render us
alot of assistance in this field.

The board requested the:clerk to send a letter to Mr,
Smith's office authorizing him or his department %o
prepare a base map of the Town of Bellingham, and teo
infrom them to blill the board for same.

Re. Bernard Biron
Clerk
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